
 
 

 

From Dr. Cheng’s Desk: 
Dear Lakewood Families, 

Happy New Year! On our first day back at school in 2019, our students were reminded of how to show 

Lion Pride by being respectful, being responsible, and being safe. This month's focus is on being 

responsible users of the bathrooms. We also introduced the power of "I feel" statements when we are 

upset. For example, "I feel mad that you took my ball." This gives us a chance to hear what others have 

to say and problem solve. We highlight honesty and integrity. Here is a kid friendly 1 minute video 

about honesty: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tcmf3h6YoMI 

 

Below are some dates to save for the next few weeks: 

 

1/16 Family Reading Night at Lakewood!!! 6-7pm 

1/21 Martin Luther King Jr. Day--No School 

1/22 Columbia Middle School UPP Info night for 5th grade parents at Columbia 6-7pm 

1/28 Staff Development Day--no school 

1/31 PTA Family Game Night 6-7pm in multi 

2/7 Valentine's Day Dance at Lakewood 6-8pm 

2/18-2/22 Winter Recess (No School) 

 

Lakewood Tours for Prospective Parents 

1/23 10:00am-11:00am 

1/30 8:30-9:30am 

 2/1 10:00am-11:00am 

* Would you like the chance to answer questions from parents considering our school? Please contact 

the front office and let us know. Thank you! 

In gratitude and partnership, 

Pam Cheng 

 

January 2019 

 

PTA News: 
Join PTA for our game night on January 31st in the Lakewood Multi! Look out 

for a flyer in your child’s blue folder for more details.  

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tcmf3h6YoMI

